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Holiday Parade
The AH Chamber of Commerce 
will be holding their 39th Annual 
Holiday Parade.
•	 Saturday, November 19th
•	 Parade will begin at 5:30 p.m.
•	 Starting at Ogden Lane and 

Broadway continuing down 
Broadway towards Grove 

•	 Volunteers will be collecting 
toys to be donated to Elf 
Louise

•	 All parade participants, family, 
friends and spectators are 
invited to gather and celebrate 
after in the parking lot behind 
Nothing Bundt Cake.

2016 City Tax Statement 
Reminder that the City of Alamo 
Heights has contracted with Bexar 
County to assess and collect city 
ad valorem taxes.  

•	 Property taxes for 2016 will be 
billed by Bexar County

•	 Property owners now receives 
one consolidated tax bill from 
Bexar County

•	 Bexar County provides 
convenient online services and 
payment options for residents, 
mortgage companies, and 
fiduciaries

•	 All payments should be made to 
the Bexar County Tax Assessor 
Collector, Albert Uresti

•	 Go to www.bexar.org/tax to 
get your 2015 Tax information

B R I E F S

A L A M O  H E I G H T S

2016 November 8th Special Election
The City of Alamo Heights contracted with the Bexar County Elections Division 
to conduct Early Voting and Election Day activities for the November 8, 2016 
Special Election.  The special election is for the purpose of reauthorizing a 
local sales and use tax to provide revenue for maintenance and repair 
of municipal streets.  

•	 Election Day - Tuesday, November 8th
•	 For Precincts 3020 and 3026: Alamo Heights Baptist Church - 6501 

Broadway	

•	 For Precinct 3025: Alamo Heights City Hall - 6116 Broadway

•	 Time: 7:00 a.m. – 7:00 p.m.

Take advantage of the many voting opportunities:  In person, Ballot by Mail 
or Curbside Voting.

Early Voting:  Alamo Heights voters will be able to vote at any polling site 
throughout Bexar County, beginning Monday, October 24th through Friday, 
November 4th. All times and polling sites are available on the following 
websites, www.alamoheightstx.gov and www.bexar.org/elections.

Closest early voting polling sites to Alamo Heights are:

Lion’s Field Community Center located at 2809 Broadway

Olmos Park City Hall located at 120 W. El Prado 

Tobin Library located at 4134 Harry Wurzbach

Additional information may be found on the City’s website at www.
alamoheightstx.gov.   If you have questions about the election process, call 
the City Secretary at (210) 832-2209.

Para obtener más información o si tiene preguntas sobre el proceso 
electoral, llame a la Secretaria de la Ciudad al (210) 832 - 2209.

Go On-Line for more city news! 
www.alamoheightstx.gov

R e m i n d e r -  W i n t e r  W a t e r 
A v e r a g i n g

A reminder that your water consumption during the 
winter months affects your residential sewer service fee for 
the next year. Residential sewer service fees are calculated 
based on the average water usage during three consecutive 
billing periods.

This year your November, December, January consumption 
will be used for your winter averaging. For more information or questions, 
please call utility billing staff at 882-1507. 



A L A M O  H E I G H T S 911 for EMERGENCY
Fire/EMS (Non-Emergency): 824-1281
Police (Non-Emergency): 822-3321
Administration and Finance: 822-3331

Public Works: 882-1518
Water: 882-1507 
Community Development: 826-0516
Court Clerk: 882-1501

PHONE
NUMBERS:

2016 National Night Out - A Great Success!
The City would like to thank all of our sponsors for helping to make our 7th 

Annual National Night Out Event such a success! We had over 300 residents come 
and participate in NNO. They were able to meet AH Police Officers and Firefighters 
as well as view the Public Safety equipment. This year the City emphasized bicycle 
safety and gave away bicycle helmets and had a coloring contest. There were 
two winners who won brand new bicycles donated by our local Target. Go to the 
City’s Facebook page to see more pictures. Hope to see you all again next year!

What is Recyclable? 
Recently a study was conducted on the City’s “recycled” items 
and it showed that there is a lot of non-recyclable items being 
placed in the green recycle bins. Remember only certain items 
can be recycled:

•	 Metal Cans - steel, tin & aluminum soda, vegetable, fruit 
and tuna cans

•	 Plastic bottles & containers
•	 Paper - brown paper bags, non-confidential office paper, 

newspaper, magazines
•	 Paper Cardboard, Dairy & Juice Containers
•	 Flattened Cardboard & Paperboard
•	 Glass bottles & Jars

Do not include: Food waste, plastic bags, polystyrene foam cups, 
containers, hangers or hazardous waste

•	 Paper and cardboard must be dry and free of food debris
•	 Tissues, paper towels or other paper that has been in 

contact with food is not acceptable
•	 Make sure food contamination and caps are removed from 

cans and plastics and all containers are empty
Visit www.alamoheightstx.gov/departments/public-works/solid-
waste/ for a printable flyer.

 
C I T Y  C A L E N D A R

OCTOBER

Tuesday, October 18           Architectural Review Board          5:30 p.m.

Monday, October 24           City Council Meeting                      5:30 p.m.

NOVEMBER. 

Wed., November 2              Board of Adjustment                      5:30 p.m.

Monday, November 7        Planning and Zoning                      5:30 p.m 

Tuesday, November 8        Election Day                            7 a.m. to 7 p.m.

Friday, November 11          City Holiday                          Offices Closed*

Monday, November 14     City Council Meeting                      5:30 p.m.

*Regular Solid Waste Schedule


